
 

 

Dear Parents 
 
What an exciting week we’ve had with the arrival 
of the chicks throughout the building, so far we 
have 44 chirping chicks.  Thank you to all those 
families who have volunteered to take them home 
for the weekend. 
 
Today we celebrated world book day, all children 
came in dressed as their favourite book characters 
and all received a book to bring home. 
 
I’m happy to inform you that we have got to grips 

with our Twitter account, please follow along to 

see what we are up to @ARK_Franklin 

 
Tickets are now on sale via the link 
below for the Fork to Fork Food 
Festival on Saturday 16th June: 
hurry as there is a limited supply! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fork-to-fork-food-
festival-2018-tickets-42624660507?aff=eac2 
Reduced price tickets can only be bought from the 
school office and will be available from this Wednesday. 

 
Please remember that nail polish and jewellery are 
not part of our uniform: only small plain stud 
earrings are permitted. 
 
Clubs for the summer term are being finalised, 
please be aware that booking for clubs will be on a 
first come first served basis via Wisepay, following 
popular demand. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Warmest regards 
Janine Ryan 
Headteacher 

 
 
Headteacher’s thought for the week: 
Energy and persistence conquer all things 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Attendance for week ending 23rd February 

 
Congratulations to Middlesex, Durham,  Sheffield, UCL 
and Limerick classes who are our attendance 
champions this week. 
All classes highlighted in green are below our whole 
school target of 96%: in school on time and everyday 
next week please! 
 

 

 
The chicks have hatched! 

 
 

Class % 

Rec Durham  97.3 

Rec Lon  96.0 

Rec Middlesex 97.3 

1 Hibernia 98.0 

1 Queensland 94.6 

1 East Anglia 93.0 

2 Sheffield 98.6 

2 Nottingham 94.1 

2 Royal Holloway 97.1 

3 Wimbledon 94.8 

3 Manchester 93.8 

3 Birmingham 98.0 

4 UCL  98.6 

4 Sussex 93.2 

4 Liverpool 93.1 

5 Auckland 98.1 

5 Limerick 99.2 

5 Deakin 97.1 

6 St Andrews 96.8 

6 Exeter 92.5 

6 Newcastle 99.0 

Whole School 96.2 
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Key dates for your diary

 
News from the PTA 
There will be a bake sale on the 23rd March after 
school in the KS2 playground, please bring all 
donations to the office by lunchtime that day.   
The PTA are seeking year group reps, if you are 
interested please can you let the PTA know via 
p.franklin@arkfranklinpriamry.org 

 
World Book Day at Franklin 

 
 

 
 

Friday 23rd March Bake Sale in KS2 playground 
after school 

Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th Easter Egg 
Hunts across the school sponsored by the PTA 

Staff training on the 16th March: Franklin closed 

Easter holidays from 2.00pm on Thursday 29th 
March; children return on Tuesday 17th April 
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